
 

 

 

  

 

  
http://studentorgs.unc.edu/msc/ 

 

  

January 29, 2011 

 

Greetings Potential Broadcast Partner, 

 

The Minority Student Caucus at the University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill’s Gillings School 

of Global Public Health is pleased to announce the 32nd Annual Minority Health Conference 

featuring the 13th Annual William T. Small, Jr. Keynote Lecture. This year’s conference will be 

held on Friday, February 25, 2011 in Chapel Hill, North Carolina. The theme of the conference 

is “The Promise of Health Equity: Advancing the Discussion to Eliminate 

Disparities in the 21st Century.” The conference will feature Bonnie M. Duran, Dr.P.H., 

Associate Professor in the Department of Health Services at the University of Washington 

School of Public Health. Dr. Duran is Director of the Center for Indigenous Health Research 

and a founding member of the International Network for Indigenous Health Knowledge and 

Development, an international assembly dedicated to improving the health of indigenous 

peoples in Australia, New Zealand, Canada and the United States through indigenous and 

community-led research, health services and workforce development. Dr. Duran’s keynote 

lecture will be broadcast online at 2 p.m. ET  

 

The Minority Student Caucus would like to invite your organization to serve as a broadcast 

partner for this year’s conference. Each year, a number of student organizations across the U.S. 

participate in the Minority Health Conference by serving as broadcast partners. Broadcast 

partners arrange for a group viewing of the broadcast at their location and organize 

associated activities, such as a discussion, panel, or additional presentations. For example, the 

Society of Young Black Public Health Professionals at Tulane University has organized a 

discussion with local faculty. Minority Students for the Advancement of Public Health 

(MSAPH) at the University of Illinois, Chicago has organized a regional minority health 

conference, using the broadcast as one component.  Broadcast partners are listed on the 

conference website located at www.minority.unc.edu/sph/minconf/2011/partnerconferences/. 

Serving as a broadcast partner provides an impetus for internal dialogue within, and cross-

dialogue between, student organizations at schools of public health as we collectively seek to 
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improve the health of people across the globe. We hope that you will choose to be a part of 

this year’s conference. For more details, please visit the broadcast information webpage at: 

http://www.minority.unc.edu/sph/minconf/2011/broadcast/.  

 

Please let us know what questions you have regarding the Minority Health Conference and 

becoming a broadcast partner. We hope that you will choose to partner with us on this 

exciting event.  

 
In Solidarity, 

 
The Minority Health Conference Broadcast Committee   

Laura Harker, Jennifer Brown, Andre Brown:  mhc.broadcast@gmail.com 
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